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Lest We Forget 
This is a friendly reminder that the second  
instalment of rates is due on November 27, 
2023. We understand that circumstances may 
vary, and if you're facing difficulties in meeting 
this deadline, we encourage you to visit us at 
the Shire Office. Our team is here to assist you 
in arranging a suitable payment plan that    
accommodates your needs. Your satisfaction 
and financial well-being are important to us, 
and we are committed to working together to 
find a solution.  

We are thrilled to extend our heartfelt           
congratulations to Shire of Pingelly Chief        
Executive Officer Mr. Andrew Dover, for his    
outstanding achievement in winning the 
Change Leader award at the 2023 State Annual         
Conference. 
Andrew's visionary leadership and unwavering 
commitment have played a pivotal role in      
driving positive change within Pingelly. His     
instrumental contributions to reshaping        
policies, implementing transformative           
procedures, and spearheading economic       
development initiatives have truly set a new 
standard for excellence. 
Notable accomplishments under Andrew's    
guidance include the successful establishment 
of the Arts and Culture Framework, the       
transformation of the town hall into the         
remarkable museum it is today, and the        
creation of the beautiful Gnalla Wangkiny Park. 
This recognition is a testament to Andrew's  
dedication and the collective efforts of the Pingelly community. 
Congratulations to Andrew and the entire Shire of Pingelly on this well-deserved honour. 

Change Leader Award 

Honouring the sacrifices of our brave 
servicemen and women, the 2023     
Remembrance Day service in Pingelly 
was solemnly delivered by the Pingelly 
RSL Sub Branch. The ceremony was 
attended by the Shire President Jackie 
McBurney, along with Cr Narducci, Cr 
Cheney & Cr Hotham. 
(absent from   photo).  
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